
Neighbourhood Plan Meeting 

Dear Resident 

You are cordially invited to attend the open meeting at The Bell Belbroughton at 7.00pm on 

Monday 22nd January: 

The purpose of this meeting is to seek community support for investigating the possibility of 

developing a Neighbourhood Plan for our parish area. 

It is also hoped to form a 'Steering Group' comprising of both councillors and other 

residents.   The ‘Group’ would, in due course, recommend whether or not a Plan should be 

developed by the community as a whole.  Although the Parish Council would expect to 

facilitate the development of any document. 

The Parish Council would then inform the District Council whether the intention was to 

develop a Neighbourhood Plan, a development statement, or neither.  

In coming to the decision a more detailed community survey would have to be 

undertaking.  To assist with this the Parish Council would seek grant assistance of £9,000 

which should be readily available.   

The District Council is ready to help and advise and on the evening we will be joined by  

Matt Stanczyszyn from the District Council and Dave Thomas, from the Chaddersley Corbett 

Neighbourhood Plan Group, to advise on procedural matters and answer questions you may 

have. 

Should the date of the meeting not be convenient for you but you nevertheless would wish 

to be involved please contact me at   morg1952@gmail.com or phone 01562 710337. 

Cllr. Dr Robert (Bob) Morgan 
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